

The MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

1529 Eighteenth Street, NW 📕 Washington, D.C. 20036 👼 Telephone (202) 387-5200

July 18, 1989

Dear Section Secretary:

It is once again time to prepare a calendar for MAA section label mailings for the academic year.

Enclosed find a form which we ask that you fill out AFTER YOU HAVE CONSULTED WITH YOUR SECTION'S NEWSLETTER EDITOR so that our office can automatically send section secretaries, newsletter editors, or program chairs section mailing labels when they are needed.

Please fill out and return the order form in the enclosed envelope by September 2.

Thank you for your help. We hope that this calendar makes your section's mailings a bit easier for you.

> Sincerely, Delicie D. Berrol

Alicia D. Bennett

Administrative Assistant

cc: section newsletter editors

encl.: MAA logos